
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor 

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director 

FROM: Nick Kemp, Project Manager 

DATE: June 5, 2025 

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB25-071 Pest Control 

The Maintenance Department formally solicited and received quotes for ITB25-071 Pest 
Control. 

The project consists of providing all labor, material and personnel for removal and 
control of mice and carpenter ants within the Kenai Peninsula Borough and Kenai 
Peninsula School District facilities per the specifications noted in the ITB. 

On the due date of May 27, 2025, one (1) bid was received and reviewed to ensure that 
all the specifications and delivery schedules were met.   Your approval for this bid award 
for each group to Strategic Ecological Solutions, Soldotna, Alaska is hereby requested.   

Funding for this project is in account number 241-41010-00000-43780. 

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No.       241-41010-00000-43780  

Amount    $40,840.00 

By:  ___________________     Date:  _____________________ 
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NOTES:  FY26 Contingent Upon 
Assembly Appropriation.
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